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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 6th May 2022 
 
We have had another busy week at Bromstone where the children have experienced lovely events 
and trips within their curriculum. Year 1 took a trip to Broadstairs library where they enjoyed 
looking at books and listening to different stories. Our choir finally had the opportunity to sing live 
at Young Voices at the O2 in London. The children had the most fantastic time, joining in with 
thousands of other children from schools all over the country. After an afternoon of rehearsals, 
they performed in the evening concert alongside other artists including Beat Box Collective, Urban 
Strides, Rebecca Ferguson (From X Factor) and Wynne Evans (From the 'Go Compare' 
adverts). We are incredibly proud of their exemplary behaviour and fantastic attitude throughout 
the whole experience. What an amazing ‘once in a lifetime’ opportunity for the children that 
attended. 
 

 
 
Notices from our Community 
 
Prom Dresses 
One of our parents is organising a “Local Prom Dress Drive” if anyone is interested, and in a 
position to help. Please find the details below.  
This initiative is called Thanet Community Dress Drive.  It is a concept that is very popular in 
America, but turns out there is a real need for it in Thanet also. The idea is that we want to ensure 
no young students across Thanet miss their school prom because they can’t afford a dress or 
outfit.   
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Over the past few weeks I have been collecting donations of new and gently used/worn prom 
dresses and suits, as well as handbags, shoes and accessories. In May we will hold a 1 day event 
where the young students can come along, look at all the donations and take one home for free – 
hopefully finding a dress or outfit that will make them feel like a million dollars! So far we have 
almost 150 dresses, though are looking for 200 to be able to support as many young people as 
possible. 
We have pages on Instagram and Facebook, and drop off points in Ramsgate, Broadstairs and 
Margate. 
If you are interested in donating please get in touch via Facebook, Instagram or message on 
07944034397 to arrange drop off. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, Bromstone are having a “Jubilee week” in the last 
week of this term. The events of the week include children creating and decorating a leaf that will 
make up a whole school tree called The Canopy of Hope. Each year group will be given a planter 
with a Jubilee plaque and a budget to buy plants and flowers for their planter. This event is called 
Bromstone in Bloom! Each class will be having a baking opportunity during the week and the 
children will take part in The Bromstone Bake-Off. The week will end on the last day of term with a 
festival on the field for the whole school, where the children will be asked to dress in red, white 
and blue clothes. They will have a street party on the field with their class after they have taken 
part in a parade! The staff are working extremely hard on these celebration events and we will 
keep you up to date every week from now until then, so that parents are fully informed.  
 
Sports Clubs 
 
We have a new list of Summer Sports Clubs for this term, please book these clubs free of charge 
on line. 
 
Monday – Years 3 and 4 Cricket 
Tuesday – Year 2 Athletics 
Wednesday – Years 5 and 6 Cricket 
Thursday – Years 3,4,5 and 6 Athletics 
Friday – Years 3,4,5 and 6 Rounders 
 
Covid Updates 
 
Children and young people aged 18 years and under who have a positive test result 
 
It is not recommended that children and young people are tested for COVID-19 unless directed to 
by a health professional. 
If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test, if they can. After 3 days, if 
they feel well and do not have a high temperature, the risk of passing the infection on to others is 
much lower. This is because children and young people tend to be infectious to other people for 
less time than adults. 

Children and young people who usually go to school, college or childcare, and who live with 
someone who has a positive COVID-19 test result, should continue to attend as normal. 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
A few reminders for everyone 
 
Children in year 6 will be sitting their SATs tests next week; please can all families with year 6 
children ensure that the children are very punctual next week. Being on time will help children to 
relax and give their best efforts to help them reach their full potential. 
 
During terms 5 and 6 please can you ensure that your child has a water bottle and sun-hat in 
school. If you would like your child to be wearing sun-cream, please can you apply this before they 
come to school. 
 
It has come to our attention that some children in our school are playing games such as Call of 
Duty on their devices at home. Please be aware that these games are rated age 18 games. 
Therefore, it is completely inappropriate for any primary school aged children are accessing such 
games.  
 

Dinner menu for term 5 
 
This is the link for the dinner menu for this term. Next week is week 1. Please follow this link and 
scroll down the page to find the dinner menus. Key Information | Bromstone Primary School 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car 
park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast 
Club or After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
It can no longer be booked via the office. 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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